
To whom it may concern: 
My name is Daniel Buchanan and I live in Miwaukie, Oregon.  

 
l would like to express my disapproval for the premise of HB 3063, making vaccinations required for 
children to enroll in public school.  

 
It is fundamentally wrong to force any person into medical treatment, especially children. Those 
decisions should remain firmly in the hands of parents and parents alone.  

 
Regards, 
Daniel Buchanan  
--  
http://www.DanielBuchanan.net 
http://www.ResoundNW.com 
(713) 927-1313 
BuchananTenor@gmail.com 
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